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February Technical Talk 
Join us on February 19th as we welcome Sonny Pirrotta, National Sales 

Manager at Nu-air Ventilation to discuss some of their product offerings, 

specifically their ERV systems. More information and the link to register 

here: https://events.teams.microsoft.com/ 

event/0001d69f-62f1-41ce-8646-9912cd1adad9@86243c6d-7620-4481- 

aa01-72d2bf5848f7 

 

HVAC Designer Registry 
A few months ago, we announced our HVAC Designer Registry Project with 

support from NRCan. We have officially launched the webpage on our website 

and want to encourage all HVAC Designers to apply. This registry will be 

promoted nationally as part of the project and we hope to demonstrate 

capacity for increased requirement of HVAC design. The application form can 

be found here: HVACDC-DesignerApplication.pdf 

If you have any questions please email admin@hvacdc.ca 

 

F280 Municipal Enforcement 
We are interested in sharing our F280 resources and work in this 
field (verified software, standardized forms, municipal trials etc) 
with municipalities and associations across Canada. If you or 
someone you know is interested in hearing more, you can review 
this letter with more information and reach out to 
admin@hvacdc.ca to discuss further: BOA-LetterJan27.pdf 

HCRA Consulting Services 
For our Ontario members, please see email below from HCRA: 

 
The Home Construction Regulatory Agency (HCRA) is seeking proposals 

from qualified consultants with expertise in research, curriculum design, and 

educational content delivery across multiple disciplines related to home 

construction, regulatory compliance, and consumer protection. The objective 

of this Request for Pre-Qualification (RFPQ) is to identify qualified subject 

matter experts, that may become a part of an HCRA-approved panel of multi- 

disciplinary technical consultants to support our Research & Education 

initiatives. 

Kindly find attached RFPQ for details here: Technical Consulting 

Services_RFPQ.pdf 

Membership 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new members: Todd Backus 

and Jade Coulson. 

As we continue to grow our organization, we would love for you to refer 

others in the industry to join us! You can share this link with them: https:// 

hvacdc.ca/designermembership/ or have them contact info@hvacdc.ca and 

we would be happy to help! 

 

Upcoming Events 
February Technical Talk - February 19th at 2 pm 

 
Our Sponsors 
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